CENSORS TARGET CHRISTMAS

The attempt by radical secularists to censor Christmas started
early this year. They not only want to bar nativity scenes on
public property, they want to shut down Christmas celebrations
in the workplace.

On November 10, in a legal newspaper out of San Francisco, The
Recorder, two lawyers advised those who work in human
resources to protect their company by censoring Christmas.
Putting up Christmas decorations, they warned, might create “a
hostile environment based upon religion.” Their conclusion:
“When in doubt, go secular with decorations.”

Here's what led them to that conclusion: “One police
department in another state had to face that issue [what to do
about Christmas decorations] when it received a religious
discrimination complaint filed by a Jewish employee. The
employee complained that the display of Christian-related
holiday decorations [in this case, a nativity scene] violated
his religious beliefs. As a result, the department banned all
decorations with a Christmas theme, resulting in no Christmas
tree, no Santas, no lights—nothing associated with the holiday
season.”

Then there are the proverbial battles over nativity scenes on
public property. Town officials in La Grange, Kentucky decided
in November to stop a 1l4-year old tradition of putting a
nativity scene on the courthouse lawn; they feared an ACLU
lawsuit.

Please let us know of any anti-Christmas activities in your
area.
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